Excellence in Education Under the Gospel
We are having a great time with our Wacky Wednesday's until Christmas break! Each
week a class determine the 'wackiness' of the following week. Today was hat day and we
have some great hats being worn and displayed! Thank you to the grade 5/6 class who
chose that theme. Next week, the grade 3/4 class has decided on a theme of 'ELVES'. Have
some fun and we look forward to seeing 'elves' next week on Wednesday! The classes will
be assigned points points by student participation .... participating/total number (so
percentage of 100%) Just before Christmas break, we will announce the winning class!
Good luck everyone!
Sign up sheets for our Parent-Teacher Conferences are due today. Please view the
portfolios sent home with your child(ren) before the online teacher conference. (The
teachers will send you a Teams or Zoom link for your confirmed time.) We will be signing
parents up for a 10 minute session with the teacher on Nov. 23 & 24th. We encourage all
parents to participate in the conferences to support their child(ren) in school! The
confirmation times will be sent home in the student report cards on Friday, Nov. 19th.
Pictures orders are due soon! On one of the proofs, there is a portrait ID and and access
code to use when you go to mylifetouch.ca to order your child(ren)'s photos. If you have
any questions, please speak to Life Touch directly. If you would like retakes, please contact
Mrs. Madden at admin@bsls.ca,ASAP, to schedule a time during the afternoon of
November 24.
Have a great day!
Mrs. McCrea
The One – Stop – Shop is back! The convenient online shopping is available and the
shopping links are now live until November 19. Door to door delivery is available. So start
your Christmas shopping now! 100% of the commission earned will be donated back to the
school to support programs such as the literacy, music and physical education programs.
Scentsy has an incredible Holiday Collection. Check out the wonderful selection of
Holiday warmers and Scentsy bars. Scentsy does not stop there. Your worries will melt
away in the Winterberry Apple Tea Scentsy soak. The Snowman Scentsy Bitty Buddy is

adorable and comes in Very Merry Cranberry scent. And do not forget, the Holiday Hand
Soap comes in a pack of three. Quick before these limited Holiday scents sell out!
Tiber River is locally owned and environmentally friendly. So much wonderful product to
choose from. With the new Holiday product, you have a lot to gain with the Candy Cane lip
silk, you will be merry for the berry in the Notorious Fig body lotion, you’ll feel fine with
Pine and Dandy body scrub, and don’t forget the Ginger Snapped hand soap will be nicely
wrapped under the tree!
Continue to support local and shop the Norwex link. The seasonal product is only here for a
limited time. Try the Sugar Plum hand lotion and foaming hand soap to kick off the
Christmas season. Norwex has the right cleaning item for every room in the house
including the kitchen, bathroom, kids’ space, the car and don’t forget the family pet! With
fewer harmful chemicals, it is safe for everyone

